Mc@leﬂam Park

Nexghbm heod Association

October 14, 2010

To:  City of Madison
Re:  Great Dane Pub & Brewing Co.

This letter is to indicate the support of the McClellan Park Neighborhood Association (MPNA)
Board for the proposed Great Dane Pub & Brewing restaurant on Tupiter Drive in the McCIeilan
park neighborhood

Board members met with representatives from the Great Dane and Alder Cnare at the October
11, 2010 MPNA Board meeting. Alder Cnare and the representatives answered our questions
and satisfactorily addressed our concerns regarding hours of operation, noise levels, and patking.

The MNPA Board is excited to have the well-known and respected establishment of the Great
Dane in our neighborhood.

MPNA Board:
Alisa Allen — President
Roger Anderson — Vice President/Treasurer
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